
 

 

 

Babes in Arms Policy  

 

The Lights encourages access for all, however, we would recommend that parents 

or guardians do not bring infants less than two years of age into the auditorium. 

Should you wish to attend performances for children and families with an infant aged 

below two years, they will need to be accommodated on the parent or guardian’s lap 

as no seat will be allocated. There will be no charge for this. Children over the age of 

two require a seat and therefore a paid ticket. Should the babe in arms become 

restless and cause a disturbance, the parent/guardian will be requested to leave the 

auditorium with the child so as not to disturb other customers. We reserve the right to 

not re-admit. For all other shows, we kindly request patrons contact the box office in 

advance to ascertain whether a performance is deemed to be suitable for young 

babies by the management of The Lights. 


